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The Isabella Township Regular Board Meeting was called to order:  by Supervisor Rick Ervin at 7:00 

p.m. 

 

Present were:  Robert Walton, Linda Bechtel, Rick Ervin, Thomas Reihl, and Hannah Fitzpatrick   

 

Meeting opened with Pledge of Allegiance led by Supervisor Rick Ervin. 

 

Approval of Agenda: Thomas Reihl moved to approve agenda as presented.  Robert Walton supported.  

Agenda approved.  

 

Approval of Minutes:  Minutes were reviewed from the December 2, 2019 meeting. Robert Walton 

moved to approve minutes as presented. Thomas Reihl supported.  Motion passed. 

 

Assessor Report: Bill Strouse talked about property tax values and how they are figured. Bill Strouse 

presented a land division for Curt Mogg, parcel # 09-024-40-004-01. 

 

Robert Walton made a resolution, supported by Thomas Reihl to approve the land division for Curt 

Mogg. A roll call vote was taken and all board members in attendance approved resolution as presented.  

 

Old Business: 

❖ Rick Ervin mentioned continuing conversations about a noise ordinance and if it should be 

applicable to Isabella Township.  

❖ Rick Ervin talked about the paser ratings provided by the County.  

 

New Business:  

❖ Rik Ervin mentioned the blood drive being held at the Presbyterian Church on January 7, 2020. 

Also mentioned the soup and salad event being held on January 25, 2020 at the Methodist Church 

in Rosebush.    

❖ Rick Ervin talked about getting estimates to fix the road in the old cemetery.  

❖ Hannah Fitzpatrick talked about looking into an updated version of QuickBooks for payroll 

processing.  

❖ Board of Review training will be held on February 20, 2020 in Mount Pleasant. Thomas Reihl 

made a motion, seconded by Robert Walton to send the Board of Review to training. 

❖ The March 9, 2020 and March 10, 2020 Board of Review meetings will be held at the Firehall 

due to the Presidential Primary.  

 

Questions/Concerns/Announcements/ Public Comment:  

❖ LouAnn Mogg asked about Old Mission being fixed and if the Township had any opportunities to 

give feedback to County. Rick Ervin will check into this.  

❖ Helen Meier thanked Rick Ervin for responding to incident with slipping at the recycling area in 

the park. 

Helen Meier asked if the township residents could call Rick Ervin with road concerns or if they 

need to call County. Rick said to call him. 

❖ John Derby mentioned that signs have been put in place for the roads being impacted by the wind 

project. 

❖ Helen Meier asked about the township opting in or out of marihuana and how that process 

worked.  
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Financial Report:  Linda Bechtel presented the Treasurers report. Robert Walton made a motion, 

seconded by Thomas Reihl to accept the financial report with an ending balance of $615,352.07. 

 

Hannah Fitzpatrick presented the bills. Thomas Reihl made a motion, seconded by Robert Walton to pay 

checks # 12062-12082. A roll call vote was taken.  All board members in attendance approved to pay 

vouchers as presented.   

 

Adjournment:  Rick Ervin moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Thomas Reihl.      

Meeting declared adjourned 


